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Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke Election Law Second Hearing 
Concluded – Closer to Enactment 

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 21, Enniskó:wa/March 2024) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Commission wishes to inform 
the community that the Second Hearing for amendments to the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
Election Law (the Law) was concluded last evening. Consensus was reached that the Law reflected all 
revisions from the First Hearing. 
 
The next step will be for the Technical Drafting Committee (TDC) to present the 
Implementation/Operational/Financial Plan and Legal Review to the Council at a Legislative Session 
(duly convened Council meeting) on Monday, March 25, 2024. Following that, the TDC will Read the Law 
into the Record, and the Certification of the Process will be signed. The Reading of the Law into the 
Record will be filmed and publicized. 
 
Lastly, the Law will move into Phase III, where it will be brought to the Council at another Legislative 
Session on April 2, 2024, for enactment via a Mohawk Council Resolution, and the Confirmation of the 
Will of the People will be signed. The Law will come into force once published, and the amended Law 
will be in effect for the upcoming election. Several items placed in the Parking Lot during the First and 
Second Hearings will be addressed in the future once the Law comes up again for amendment. 
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For further information on the Law, please contact: 
Alan John Rice, alan.rice@mck.ca, or 450-632-7500 
Andrea Montour, andrea.montour@mck.ca, or 450-632-7500 
 
For further information on the Process, please contact:  
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Services at 450-632-7500 or kls@mck.ca  

  

 
P.O. Box 720   •   Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory   •   Quebec   •   J0L 1B0 

Tel: (450) 632-7500 KLS@mck.ca     Web: www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com  “Thinking of the next seven generations” 

mailto:alan.rice@mck.ca
mailto:andrea.montour@mck.ca
mailto:kls@mck.ca
http://www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com/

